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2009 Estate Syrah CO-FERMENT       

Appellation: Napa Valley-Spring Mountain District 

Vineyard: Miravalle Blocks 22 & 18 

Syrah Clones: Beaucastel and Chapoutier 

Varietals: 76% Syrah - 24% Viognier 

Aging:  12 Months in French Oak Barrels 

Alcohol: 14.6% 

Production:  120 Cases 

   Sold only at the winery 

 

Tasting Notes 

Because we crush and ferment Syrah and Viognier together, creating the Co-Ferment designation, the Viognier 
perfume is particularly well-integrated into the wine. The distinct contribution of the Viognier’s floral elements is 
apparent in the aroma with pretty notes of cherry blossom, star anise and white pepper intermingling with the rich, 
smoky tones of Syrah.  A powerful surge on the rounded palate brings plum, Bing cherry and cocoa dust with hints 
of orange zest and cinnamon on the silky smooth finish. 
 

2009 Vintage 

The 2009 vintage is the last in a three-year drought cycle. As a result of the drought, our overall yields were less 
than one ton of fruit per acre. We were fortunate that atypical May rains boosted our irrigation reserves for the 
coming season. Unusually cool temperatures through July delayed the beginning of harvest until September 18th 
and we finished picking in early November.  Across the varieties, wines from 2009 are lush and elegant.  They 
are integrating earlier than those from previous vintages, making them more accessible in their youth.  

Spring Mountain Vineyard Syrah Co-Ferment 

We have produced small lots of Syrah co-fermented with Viognier since 2003.  This winemaking technique has 
been practiced for hundreds of years in France’s Côte-Rotie in the northern Rhone valley.  The addition of 
Viognier performs three key roles: it intensifies and preserves the abundant color of Syrah, it enhances the 
lushness of the mouthfeel and it delivers a brilliantly floral and lively counterbalance to the deep and dark Syrah 
aromatics to make a more complex wine.  It takes careful stewardship in our estate vineyards to bring these 
grape varieties to concurrent ripeness.   

Spring Mountain Vineyard 

Spring Mountain Vineyard is an 845 acre estate on the eastern slopes of Spring Mountain. Over 225 acres of 
the estate are planted to vine, representing 135 distinct hillside vineyard blocks with many soil types, exposures, 
and microclimates. Originally four individual 19th century Napa Valley vineyards, Miravalle, Alba, Chevalier and 
La Perla are now one vineyard producing estate bottled wines. A substantial portion of the vineyard is planted 
in densities of over 4,000 vines per acre.  Because of the diverse and challenging terrain, the vines are trained to 
the ancient gobelet form, a vertical trainng method invented in an earlier millennium by the Romans. Growing 
primarily Bordeaux grape varieties, the vineyard yields distinctive mountain wines that consistently display 
concentration, elegance and longevity. The quintessential wine from the estate is Elivette. 


